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(CCC) Planning Inspection 
 
I should be grateful if you would answer the request below. Following submission 
of the application for a Development Consent Order to the Planning Inspectorate 
by Anglian Water Services Limited on 31st January 2023, subsequent withdrawal 
an re-application,; 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please confirm the spend to date from the 
corresponding Housing Infrastructure Forward Funding Grant of £227m and 
therefore from the public purse. 
 
NB: It is understood that the DCO application has been temporarily withdrawn by 
Anglian Water but the spend at point of initial submission will be sufficient. 
 
Response 
 
We can confirm that the spend to date from the corresponding Housing 
Infrastructure Forward Funding Grant of £227m and therefore from the public 
purse is – Zero. 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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